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March 2, 1995 

 

 

Dr. John Newman 

1019 Summerhill Drive 

_____,  Maryland  _______ 

 

Dear Dr. Newman: 

 

As you know, the JFK Assassination Records Collection Act requires the 

Assassination Records Review Board to identify and review, inter alia, 

federal records that relate to the assassination of President Kennedy.  In 

order to help us fulfill our statutory obligation, we are requesting 

knowledgeable persons to forward to us background information that will 

help us fulfill our statutory obligation to create a comprehensive 

documentary record of the assassination. 

 

From my conversations with Jeremy Gunn of the Review Board Staff, I 

understand that you possess some unclassified information about the 

National Security Agency and the Department of Defense that may be able 

to assist the Review Board in its work.  The Review Board and I would be 

very appreciative if you would be willing to forward to us copies of those 



documents. 

 

We continue to appreciate your helpfulness to the Board and the staff. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

David Marwell 

Executive Director 


